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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Mon, Dec 31, 2018 at 11:23 AM
To: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Bcc: coordinator@joinfar.org, Pablo1960@yahoo.com, ishonle@yahoo.com, gdondlinger@msn.com, karij.krlncc@gmail.com,
macon1125@gmail.com, dawsonhoa@gmail.com, markshipe@gmail.com, larry@abbeywinery.com, chas.clifton@mac.com,
sareginah@gmail.com, greg.wagenfuhr@gmail.com, ben@raftecho.com, Jennifer Thurston <jennifer@informcolorado.org>

Dear Interested Person:
 
Attached is the Division on Reclamation, Mining, and Safety's notice of receipt of your timely comment. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.   

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
 
 
P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

December 10, 2018 

 

Notice to Interested Persons for the Dawson Gold Project Notice of Intent (NOI) Modification No.4 Application  

 

Re: Notice of Receipt of a Timely Comment  

 Modification to Hard Rock, Metal, And Designated Mining Operations NOI 

 Zephyr Gold USA Ltd., Dawson Gold Project, DRMS File No. P-2013-003 

 

Dear Interested Person: 

 

The modification application for the Dawson Gold Project Notice of Intent (NOI) was submitted by Zephyr Gold 

USA Ltd. (Zephyr Gold) to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) on November 27, 2018 and 

considered complete for the purpose of filing on December 6, 2018.   

 

The Division’s review period for the application will close on January 7, 2019, unless an extension is requested 

by Zephyr Gold. 

 

The Division posted the non-confidential form (Form 2) on the Office website on November 28, 2018 in accordance 

with the requirements of Rule 5.1.3. Any public comment or request for disclosure of information designated as 

confidential regarding the NOI must be received by the Office no later than ten (10) working days after the notice was 

posted on the Office website (December 12, 2018).  This letter acknowledges receipt by the DRMS of your timely 

comment. 

 

The DRMS has no objection process for NOI applications.  However, as we received a timely comment from you, 

you have an opportunity to appeal a decision made by the DRMS if we receive a Notice of Appeal within five business 

days of our decision (pursuant to Rule 5.1.3(d)(II)).  Also, as you submitted a timely comment, you will be notified 

of our decision (pursuant to Rule 5.1.3(d)(I)) via email. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety at 1313 Sherman 

Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8169, or by email at 

tim.cazier@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 DRMS file 

 David Felderhol, Zephyr Gold 

 Angela Bellantoni, PhD, EAI 

 Stephanie Carter, BLM 

 Phil Courtney, State Land Board 
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